
Please join us to celebrate the life of our dear friend 
and colleague and help support this worthy cause. 
Call Kim Strassburger at 519-885-6322 ext. 239 to request a 
registration form or for sponsorship details. 

Tournament includes:

• Golf (inc. cart) 

• Lunch 

• Dinner

• Registration Gift

Registration and 
Continental Breakfast   9:30 am 
Shotgun start    10:30 am 
Dinner and Silent Auction   4:45 pm

Early bird registration $125 per golfer
Sign up by July 14, 2017 and receive a $25 
discount on registration fees. All registration 
fees after July 14 will be $150 per golfer.

• Silent Auction

• Awards

• Fun and Friendship

In November 2010 Dennis Strassburger, the Co-President 

of Strassburger Windows and Doors passed away.

Dennis was a special man who raised the spirits of people 

around him with his joyful personality and humour. A man 

dedicated to family, business and friends, Dennis made the 

world a better place and will be remembered as someone

who made a difference.

Dennis took pride in the number of organizations 

Strassburger Windows and Doors supported, in particular 

The Lutherwood Foundation. A large memorial donation was 

used to open Denny’s Café at Lutherwood in October 2011 . 

This tournament was established in Dennis’ honour to 

continue to raise money to help Denny’s Café operate now 

and into the future.

Funds raised from the tournament go towards 

The Lutherwood Foundation to support Denny’s Cafe. 

To learn more about The Lutherwood Foundation visit:

www.lutherwood.ca

SponsorshipS p o n s o r s h i p  O p p o r t u n i t i e s

Join us for another fun-filled day of golf in commemoration 
of our dear friend Dennis Strassburger.

In support of Denny’s Café, part of The Children’s Mental Health Centre 
at The Lutherwood Foundation.

Closing July 14

EARLY BIRD
REGISTRATION

Monday, September 11, 2017  Conestoga Golf and Country Club

For information on how you can help make this tournament a success and support The Lutherwood Foundation,

Contact Kim Strassburger at 519-885-6322 ext. 239


